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30 August, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Parent Liaisons, 

 

 

RE:  World of Maths incursion for all Year 8’s – From the S.T.E.M. Faculty 

 

 

On Friday 2 September, the exciting and educational World of Maths company will be at our school during 

periods 1 & 2 (9:00-10:30 am) for the whole Year 8 cohort. Venue: STEM labs B102-103.  

  

The aim is to promote problem-solving in Mathematics through the use of hands-on equipment in a fun 

way.   

  

“World of Maths is a guided discovery lesson. We bring in 17 large activities in each session. The sessions are 

not designed for all the activities to be completed. The students work in small teams together and walk to any 

available activity they have not done and start to work through the questions. Some activities will take longer 

than others.”  

 

We look forward to this session.  

  

 

 

 

 

Mr Louis Diamandikos  

Head of S.T.E.M.  
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